
 

 

Newsletter                                                             Friday 17th March 2017 

Contact us:  
0207 274 7012 

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org 
Children’s blog: www.standrewsallstars.org 

 

 

TERM DATES  
2016—2017 

 

SPRING TERM 2017 

Last Day of Term 

Friday 31st March 2017 

SUMMER TERM 2017 

First Day of Term 

Tuesday 18th April 2017 

Half Term 

Monday 29th May—

Friday 2nd June 2017 

Last Day of Term 

Friday 21st July 2017 

SCHOOL WILL BE 
CLOSED 

Monday 1st May 
2017 

BANK HOLIDAY 

Follow us on Facebook 
www.facebook.com/

Thank you parents /carers.  With your support 

our children raised a whopping  £863.42  
for  the charity NSPCC.   

The money will be used to support the aims of 
the NSPCC to protect children. 

We thank you for your kindness and generosity. 

Thank you very much to those parents who gave up their time to fill out  our 
parent survey whilst waiting for your parent/teacher meetings. If you did not 
get the chance and would like to give us your feedback, please collect a     
survey from the office or ask your class teacher. The box will remain  outside 
the office for you to return your form when completed. Please return your 
surveys by no later than Friday 24th March. 

 
Book Fair in school next week 
from  It will be open each day 

after school for parents to 
browse and buy.  

Thurs 23rd - Weds 
29th March. 



 

 

 

Introducing the St  Andrew’s 
Sports Crew 

 

These fine looking children have been   

specially selected to organise  and promote 

school sporting activities.  

So watch this space. 

 

 

Road Safety 
 

 

We are concerned about the way some children are crossing   
Lingham Street and have spoken to all the children in assembly, 
about how to keep safe on the roads.  Please can you also take 
time to reinforce this important message.  


